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Bandon 
• No Hot Topics to report, just routine fish culture, liberations, and maintenance. 

Cole Rivers 
• Lib Trucks back form the repair shop 
• Monthly Safety Meeting 
• No injuries or near misses this week 
 

Elk River 
• No Hot Topics to report, just routine fish culture, liberations, and maintenance. 

Leaburg 
• 300K spring Chinook for SAFE were transferred from Marion Forks.  “Thank You!” to all 

the drivers who participated in the move.  After dropping off Chinook, one of the South 
Santiam trucks loaded up with the 50 adult summer steelhead from our trap to add to their 
broodstock. 

• Erik attended the ODFW Willamette Coordination Meeting at the Adair office. 
Marion Forks 

• We transferred 300k SAFE ChS to Leaburg on Monday. Big thanks to Leaburg for taking 
this group of fish. Thanks also to Willamette, Minto, Leaburg, South Santiam and Mckenzie 
Hatcheries for supplying trucks and drivers. 

• We began working on our second egg group of ~ 800k eggs this week. We have to bring the 
group out in 2 different batches to work. 

• Sarah from Fish Health Services was here on Monday and found   Chilodonella on the 
precocial male mortality. No treatments as of yet as long it is only precocial fish.  

McKenzie 
 

• No Hot Topics to report, just routine fish culture, liberations, and maintenance. 
 

Minto 
 
• No Hot Topics to report, just routine fish culture, liberations, and maintenance. 

 
Roaring River 



• Sorted brood on Monday and spawned on Tuesday. We spawned 139 four year old brood for 
an estimated egg take of 1,402,200.  All eggs were triploided. 70,000 future brood eggs were 
also taken. A big thanks to Joe and Whitney from Cedar Creek and Tyler from Minto helping 
out as it was a big spawn.  Estimated egg take to date = 4,751,200. 

• We installed a tee into our well line to the hatch house so that we could hook up two sump 
pumps to it in case the well pump goes out.  This will be our back up plan. 

• Plumbing of the well line into our other stack of incubators was completed.  
• We had our monthly safety meeting this week.   
• Work continues on making new egg basket frames. 

 
 

Rock Creek 
• No Hot Topics to report, just routine fish culture, liberations, and maintenance. 

 
S. Santiam 

   
• Nick and Risk hauled Chs from Marion Forks to McKenzie on Monday. 
• Analytical lab came out and collected domestic water samples. 
• Brett attended the Willamette Coordinator Meeting. 
• A Canadian trough was hauled back from Gnat Creek Hatchery.  
• We held our monthly Safety Meeting this week.  
• Grounds work, and routine fish culture duties rounded out the week. 

   
 

Willamette 
 

• Our truck helped with the transfer of CHS from Marion Forks to Leaburg on Monday. 
• Finished transferring fish to Dexter on Tuesday. 
• Began transferring fish to South Santiam on Friday.  
• Dan and Chad attended the Willamette coordination meeting on Tuesday.  
• Picked the last groups of Willamette eggs. Otilith marking has begun on the early spawned 

groups. 
 

           
 


